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Chief Minister calls on the Governor 

The Chief Minister of Arunachal Pradesh Shri Pema Khandu called on the Governor 

Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd) at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar on 18th October 2018.  In his 

first meeting with the Chief Minister after assuming the charge of Arunachal Pradesh, 

the Governor discussed various developmental issues of the State. They shared 

ideas and opinions on different issues. 

The Governor, who has recently attended the Conference of Governor on 12th and 

13th October 2017, shared his interactions with the President, Vice President and 

Union Cabinet Ministers with the State Chief Minister. He also shared issues raised 

in his separate meetings with Union Minister, Ministry of Road Transport & 

Highways, Shri Nitin Jairam Gadkari and Union Minister of State (Independent 

Charge), Ministry Of Communications, Department of Telecommunication Shri Manoj 

Sinha at New Delhi on 16th October 2017.  

The State Bharatiya Janata Party President Shri Tapir Gao accompanied the Chief 

Minister in the meeting. 
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